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1. The Credentialing Ministry Team met via video conference with the members of the Salem (Waldron, 
 Mich.) Mennonite Church Vision Ministry Team (VMT) to hear from each other about a sexual misconduct 
 case. 
 
2. The Credentialing Ministry Team thanked the VMT for their input and they left the meeting.  
 
3. After carefully considering all that has transpired in the last year, the following action was taken: 
 

Action. On Aug. 28, 2017, the Credentialing Ministry Team immediately suspended the credentials 
of Ned Wyse and following an investigation of sexual misconduct charges, suspended them for 
one year. The Credentialing Ministry Team followed the Mennonite Church USA Ministerial Sexual 
Misconduct Policy and Procedure, adopted by the Ohio Conference Leadership Team. Sanctions 
and conditions were laid out to remove the suspension. Unfortunately, Ned is not sufficiently 
compliant with those sanctions and conditions and effective Aug. 28, 2018, his credentials are 
terminated. M/S/P 

 
4. A letter will be prepared and sent to Ned via certified mail informing him of the decision of the 
 Credentialing Ministry Team. 
 
Judy King, recorder 

 


